VILLAGE OF FOREMOST
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

Pursuant to the Municipal Government Act, R.S.A., 2000, and amendments thereto,
the Council of the Village of Foremost will hold a Public Hearing with respect to the
adoption of the Municipal Development Plan By-Law No. 689.

A Public Hearing to hear submissions on the Municipal Development Plan By-Law
will be held in the Council Chambers in the Administration Office of the Village of
Foremost in Foremost, Alberta at 7:15 p.m., Monday, May 27, 2019.

Any person wishing to be heard may make oral or written representation to the
Council at that time. Oral submissions may be limited to 5 minutes in length
whether or not a written presentation is submitted.

A copy of the proposed Municipal Development Plan By-Law No. 689 and other
documents that relate to the proposed plan may be inspected during regular office
hours at the Administration Office of the Village of Foremost in Foremost, Alberta.

Kelly Calhoun, CLGM
Municipal Administrator
Village of Foremost



